
The August luncheon venue has changed due to the size of our group.  

New venue…shorter driving distance…more intimate dining. 

Please join us - your SB2 Villas Social Committee on 

Saturday, August 17, 2024, at 11:00 o’clock sharp 

 

 

The Harvest Restaurant   10355 North La Canada Blvd   (Lambert & La Canada 

Blvd) The Harvest provides local fresh cuisine made from scratch. 

Limited to 24 attendees. A wait-list will be kept for any 

cancellations 
 

Our seating arrangements may be 6 tables of four or 3 tables of eight  

to allow us to meet and greet each other. 
 

RSVP by Wednesday, August 14th to Sharon Ingle 

sharon21044@gmail.com 

or call her at (701) 388-1395 
 

NOTE: There will be individual checks, however, payment may ONLY be made 

by:  

Credit Card    Debit Card   EXACT CHANGE 

This is required due to the size of our group and to eliminate any money 

discrepancies 

Your VSC cancelled the original luncheon reservation at North Italia 7/8/2024,  

due to their required minimum food amount for our group of 24. 
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